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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Recent FSA Planned Outages and System Disruptions

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO OCTOBER 1, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted on September 28, 2018, about Federal Student Aid planned outages and system disruptions. They recently completed several major system migrations, including the transition to their data center to a new location. Those system migrations are an important step in their continuous improvement of Federal Student Aid systems and necessary to meet federally-mandated security requirement. While the extended outage windows associated with those system migrations—including a recent planned outage of the COD systems and Student loans website—have impacted their normal processing schedule during the last several months, those outages have been necessary to meet critical deadlines. If a system disruption occurs, their primary focus is to identify and resolve the issue as quickly as possible. We have included the link to the Electronic Announcement below.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/092818FSAOutagesSystemDisruptions.html
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